

BEARWOOD Primary and Nursery School

Headteacher Mrs Cheryl Smith
Acting Deputy Headteacher Mrs Hayley Goodfellow

Bearwood Primary and Nursery School Barons Road Bearwood Bournemouth BH11 9UN

Phone: 01202 590703 Fax: 01202 590703

email: school@bearwood.poole.sch.uk Web: www.bearwood.poole.sch.uk

Learning, Enjoying & Succeeding Together

Wednesday 17th January 2024

Oak Base and Holly 1 School Trips

Dear Parents/Carers,

On Friday 8th March, Holly 1 will be visiting New Forest Wildlife Park and Oak Base will be visiting Longdown Dairy Farm in Ashurst in Hampshire to support with their learning on animals in our Science and topic lessons.

We will leave school at 9:15am and will return by 3:30pm. The children will take a coach to the Wildlife Park and Farm where they will explore the different variety of animals they have there, led by a guide and also take part in a workshop led by the rangers.

The cost of this trip is £11.50 per child for Holly 1 and £13.00 per child for Oak Base. We appreciate this is a larger amount than we normally ask for but this is discounted price due a generous donation from our fantastic PFA and it will be a fantastic experience for the children. Unfortunately, if we do not receive enough voluntary contributions, we will not be able to go ahead with the visits. We are therefore asking parents and carers to pay before the deadline of Monday 19th February. If we need to cancel the visit because we do not receive enough voluntary contributions, we will refund the money for those who have paid. You can make payment now via your MCAS App (under "Products" rather than "Trips") by Monday 19th February 2024.

Children will be required to wear school uniform. If the weather looks to be rainy/cold, please dress your child accordingly. Please send your child in with a water bottle and a packed lunch. If they are down for a school meal on that day, one can be provided for them.

We do also need some adult volunteers for this trip. If you are available, please let us know by emailing the school office or speaking to a member of the Oak Base or Holly 1 team.

We look forward to a day learning more about animals up close as part of our Science and topic learning.

Kind regards

Mr Thomas Mrs Ladyman Miss Doe

MThomas SLadvman WDoe













